
Prison unions protest over pay and jobs
 Spain 

The three main unions in the prisons sector, FSC-CCOO, FeSP-UGT and ACAIP-USO, 
are continuing their protests over pay, jobs and working conditions with three 
demonstrations planned for 14, 24 and 29 September. The unions have called on 
the government to honour the commitments it made when in opposition and 
increase resources for the prisons service. The unions emphasise that 
responsibilities and workloads have increased but staffing hasn't and the sector has 
3400 vacant posts. Prison workers are facing considerable pressures to ensure 
safety in their institutions and face an increasing number of physical assaults. The 
unions also want the government to address the problem of pay discrepancies 
across the system where workers in different prisons have different rates of pay 
despite doing the same job.
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